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Journeying Together in Christ 

18 September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6 pupils, 

 

Marchants Hill – Monday 16 October to Friday 20 October 

 

With the trip to Marchants Hill fast approaching, I would like to inform you of the 

following: 

 

 Please ensure your child arrives at school with all the items they need on the 

morning of Monday 16 October.  Please see PGL checklist. 

 You will be able to pick up your child from school on Friday 20 October at the end 

of the school day. 

 Reminder:  no mobile phones or cameras please. 

 The class teacher will call the school every day, so please do not hesitate to 

contact the Office if you would like reassurance. 

 Please complete and return the enclosed forms to the school office by Friday 29 

September 2023. 

 

Please look through the information provided in this pack and visit the Marchants Hill 

Parent Guide for more details including the menu and accommodation. 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about 

 

I am sure all the children will enjoy themselves and will have plenty to tell you on their 

return. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Langlois 

Year 6 Class Teacher 
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